
  

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; achieve  

their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Our school is now complete! Reception have begun their full time week 
this week, and we have met the last of our Nursery children today!  
How lovely to see the school full once again. Hopefully all parents who 
are new to school, will have received all necessary login details for 
ParentPay, Arbor( to make bookings with Busy Bodies) and Dolce but if 
you are unsure of how to access these various systems, please pop into 
the school office and staff will be happy to help. 
This week we also welcome our new Bursar, Mrs. Johnson to school.  
Mrs Virdee and Mrs Johnson are available in the school office to help 
with enquiries between 8.00am and 4.00pm. Outside these hours, please 
leave answer machine messages or email the  
enquiry-inf@boldmere.bham.sch.uk, particularly if relating to 
absences. 
Last week's newsletter contained dates for Parent workshops but 
unfortunately the times were omitted! Apologies for this. All workshops 
begin straight after drop off at 9.10am and last approximately 1 hour. 
Violin and Cello lessons have begun this week and we are very excited to 
see that 15 children are now signed up for violin with Louis Robinson, 
from Birmingham Music Service.  
Cello numbers are also growing and we have 8 lucky Y2 children who will 
be receiving tuition from Kate Sidhu, starting this week too. 
Sports clubs have begun this week, alongside Spanish (Kids Lingo) and 
Cooking (Pudding & Pie). We are also very pleased to have started our 
Enrichment afternoons for Y1 & Y2 last week.  
Information was sent home to all Y1 and Y2 parents last week, detailing 
the extra-curricular activities on offer and we ask that all financial 
contributions are made via ParentPay to support the cooking and sewing 
activities. 

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 30th September - Year 1 
parent workshop  
Wednesday 1st October – Year 2 
parent workshop. 
Thursday 2nd October – Reception 
parent workshop  
Friday 3rd October- Whole school 
sponsored walk. 
Wednesday 22nd & Thursday 23rd 
October - Parents Evening 4pm-
6.30pm. 
Friday 24th October- Break up for 
half term holidays. 
Monday 3rd November- School re-
opens to all pupils. 
Friday 19th December- Break up 
for Christmas holidays. 
 

Allergies/food intolerances 
If your child has any allergies, please ensure that this information is 
added to School Grid (Dolce) when you register your child for school 
meals. This must be completed in addition to notifying the school office. 
Dolce manage our lunch provision and it is parent's responsibility to 
provide food allergy information directly to Dolce via the online portal. 
 

Ordering Lunches Via School Grid 
Please can we remind parents that you need to order lunches for your 
child via School Grid.  
If your child is absent from school, please remember to cancel any 
ordered lunches as soon as possible to help reduce any wasted meals. 
 

Congratulations Board 
Congratulations to these children 
who are on the Congratulations 
Board this week: 
Year 1: Jayden, Ayah & Olivia 
Year 2: Darcy, Noah & Rashaun 
 

Reception Open Day  
The reception open day will be held 
on  

Thursday 6th November at 
9.30am and 5.00pm. 

No booking is required, but we look 
forward to meeting prospective 
parents at the sessions. 
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Nasal Flu Immunisation- Thursday 25th September 2025 
NHS Birmingham Community Healthcare Immunisation team will be 
coming into school on  
Thursday 25th September 2025 
to administer the Nasal Flu vaccination to Reception, Year One, 
Year Two and Giraffe class.  
Please complete the E Consent form on the Portal stating whether 
you do or do not wish your child to have a flu vaccination. 
The E Consent Portal will close 3 days before the planned 
immunisation session.  
If you need help or advice completing the consent form, please 
contact the SAIS team on the phone number  

0121 466 3410 
or via email at  

BCHNT.BirminghamImms@nhs.net 
Thank you. 

Sponsored Walk 
Our annual sponsored walk will take place on Friday 3rd October.   
We are holding this for children across the whole school, in order 
to raise funds for the outdoor environment specifically Forest 
School resources.  
More details and sponsor forms will follow soon. 

Forgotten Items  
Please ensure that your child has all 
the items that they need when they 
arrive for school including book 
bags, lunches, water bottles, coats 
and hats to minimise disruption to 
children and staff during the school 
day. 

Dogs 
Polite reminder  
that dogs/puppies  
are not allowed on  
the school site,  
whether they are walking or being 
carried. The ONLY exception are 
guide dogs. 
 

Our Makaton Signs for Autumn are: 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Book Bags/PE Bags 
We have book bags and PE bags 
in stock in school. 
 If you would like to purchase 
one for your child, please make 
the payment via ParentPay and 
your child will receive their new 
bag. 
 

Contact Details  
It is essential that parents/carers inform us whenever home 
addresses, mobile telephone numbers or any other contact details 
change.  We must be able to get in contact with a parent at all 
times.  
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School Emails  
The two new separate Email 
addresses for 
Infants/Juniors are:  
 

enquiry-
inf@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
enquiry-
jun@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
 

Parent Workshop- How to Support my Child with Big Emotions 
We are offering a parent workshop led by Beacon Behaviour Services on  

Wednesday 1st October 2025 at 2-3pm. 
Please refer to the flyer below for further information.  
If you wish to attend please follow the link below and complete the form, 
this gives us an indicator to how many seats and coffee mugs we may 
need! 

https://forms.office.com/e/VqemmXswku 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Email addresses for 
correspondence specific 
to your child’s class/year group. 
nursery-
contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
reception-
contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
yr1-
contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk  
yr2-
contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
 

Newsletter: The weekly newsletter 
can also be found on the school 
website:  
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
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BIB Newsletter  
This week, we had a very special visitor return to our resource base – Benny the dog with Karen from Pets As 
Therapy. Benny was given a warm welcome by all the children. They were so excited to meet him and showed great 
kindness and curiosity. Benny brought lots of smiles, and the children are already looking forward to seeing him 
again soon! 
 
This week in Giraffes class, we’ve had a busy and productive time! In Maths, we’ve been comparing amounts, using 
practical resources and visual aids to help us understand more and less. The children enjoyed exploring number 
comparisons through hands-on activities and games. We also spent time developing our fine motor skills, with a 
range of fun tasks like threading, cutting, and peg work to strengthen hand muscles and improve coordination. It’s 
been fantastic to see the progress everyone is making! 
 
This week in Puffins class, we’ve been excited to introduce some new learning opportunities! We launched 
our Strong Bodies gross motor programme, where the children took part in fun, active sessions designed to build 
strength, balance, and coordination.. We also began exploring pre-writing skills, focusing on activities that support 
pencil control, hand strength, and early mark-making.  
Through play-based tasks like tracing, drawing patterns, and using different tools, the children are building the 
foundations they need for confident writing in the future. 
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Mrs S Kenny 
Headteacher 
 
16/9/2025 

Naming clothes 
We already have a number of items in our lost property!  
All of the items in the lost property is un-named. We can return 
all named items that children lose.  
PLEASE NAME YOUR CHILDREN'S UNIFORM AND PE KIT to 
enable us to reunite owners and their property! Thank you! 
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We are holding this for children across the whole school, in order 
to raise funds for the outdoor environment specifically Forest 
School resources.  
More details and sponsor forms will follow soon. 

Forgotten Items  
Please ensure that your child has all 
the items that they need when they 
arrive for school including book 
bags, lunches, water bottles, coats 
and hats to minimise disruption to 
children and staff during the school 
day. 

Dogs 
Polite reminder  
that dogs/puppies  
are not allowed on  
the school site,  
whether they are walking or being 
carried. The ONLY exception are 
guide dogs. 
 

Our Makaton Signs for Autumn are: 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Book Bags/PE Bags 
We have book bags and PE bags 
in stock in school. 
 If you would like to purchase 
one for your child, please make 
the payment via ParentPay and 
your child will receive their new 
bag. 
 

Contact Details  
It is essential that parents/carers inform us whenever home 
addresses, mobile telephone numbers or any other contact details 
change.  We must be able to get in contact with a parent at all 
times.  
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School Emails  
The two new separate Email 
addresses for 
Infants/Juniors are:  
 

enquiry-
inf@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
enquiry-
jun@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
 

Parent Workshop- How to Support my Child with Big Emotions 
We are offering a parent workshop led by Beacon Behaviour Services on  

Wednesday 1st October 2025 at 2-3pm. 
Please refer to the flyer below for further information.  
If you wish to attend please follow the link below and complete the form, 
this gives us an indicator to how many seats and coffee mugs we may 
need! 

https://forms.office.com/e/VqemmXswku 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Email addresses for 
correspondence specific 
to your child’s class/year group. 
nursery-
contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
reception-
contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
yr1-
contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk  
yr2-
contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
 

Newsletter: The weekly newsletter 
can also be found on the school 
website:  
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
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BIB Newsletter  
This week, we had a very special visitor return to our resource base – Benny the dog with Karen from Pets As 
Therapy. Benny was given a warm welcome by all the children. They were so excited to meet him and showed great 
kindness and curiosity. Benny brought lots of smiles, and the children are already looking forward to seeing him 
again soon! 
 
This week in Giraffes class, we’ve had a busy and productive time! In Maths, we’ve been comparing amounts, using 
practical resources and visual aids to help us understand more and less. The children enjoyed exploring number 
comparisons through hands-on activities and games. We also spent time developing our fine motor skills, with a 
range of fun tasks like threading, cutting, and peg work to strengthen hand muscles and improve coordination. It’s 
been fantastic to see the progress everyone is making! 
 
This week in Puffins class, we’ve been excited to introduce some new learning opportunities! We launched 
our Strong Bodies gross motor programme, where the children took part in fun, active sessions designed to build 
strength, balance, and coordination.. We also began exploring pre-writing skills, focusing on activities that support 
pencil control, hand strength, and early mark-making.  
Through play-based tasks like tracing, drawing patterns, and using different tools, the children are building the 
foundations they need for confident writing in the future. 
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Mrs S Kenny 
Headteacher 
 
16/9/2025 

Naming clothes 
We already have a number of items in our lost property!  
All of the items in the lost property is un-named. We can return 
all named items that children lose.  
PLEASE NAME YOUR CHILDREN'S UNIFORM AND PE KIT to 
enable us to reunite owners and their property! Thank you! 
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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Our school is now complete! Reception have begun their full time week 
this week, and we have met the last of our Nursery children today!  
How lovely to see the school full once again. Hopefully all parents who 
are new to school, will have received all necessary login details for 
ParentPay, Arbor( to make bookings with Busy Bodies) and Dolce but if 
you are unsure of how to access these various systems, please pop into 
the school office and staff will be happy to help. 
This week we also welcome our new Bursar, Mrs. Johnson to school.  
Mrs Virdee and Mrs Johnson are available in the school office to help 
with enquiries between 8.00am and 4.00pm. Outside these hours, please 
leave answer machine messages or email the  
enquiry-inf@boldmere.bham.sch.uk, particularly if relating to 
absences. 
Last week's newsletter contained dates for Parent workshops but 
unfortunately the times were omitted! Apologies for this. All workshops 
begin straight after drop off at 9.10am and last approximately 1 hour. 
Violin and Cello lessons have begun this week and we are very excited to 
see that 15 children are now signed up for violin with Louis Robinson, 
from Birmingham Music Service.  
Cello numbers are also growing and we have 8 lucky Y2 children who will 
be receiving tuition from Kate Sidhu, starting this week too. 
Sports clubs have begun this week, alongside Spanish (Kids Lingo) and 
Cooking (Pudding & Pie). We are also very pleased to have started our 
Enrichment afternoons for Y1 & Y2 last week.  
Information was sent home to all Y1 and Y2 parents last week, detailing 
the extra-curricular activities on offer and we ask that all financial 
contributions are made via ParentPay to support the cooking and sewing 
activities. 

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 30th September - Year 1 
parent workshop  
Wednesday 1st October – Year 2 
parent workshop. 
Thursday 2nd October – Reception 
parent workshop  
Friday 3rd October- Whole school 
sponsored walk. 
Wednesday 22nd & Thursday 23rd 
October - Parents Evening 4pm-
6.30pm. 
Friday 24th October- Break up for 
half term holidays. 
Monday 3rd November- School re-
opens to all pupils. 
Friday 19th December- Break up 
for Christmas holidays. 
 

Allergies/food intolerances 
If your child has any allergies, please ensure that this information is 
added to School Grid (Dolce) when you register your child for school 
meals. This must be completed in addition to notifying the school office. 
Dolce manage our lunch provision and it is parent's responsibility to 
provide food allergy information directly to Dolce via the online portal. 
 

Ordering Lunches Via School Grid 
Please can we remind parents that you need to order lunches for your 
child via School Grid.  
If your child is absent from school, please remember to cancel any 
ordered lunches as soon as possible to help reduce any wasted meals. 
 

Congratulations Board 
Congratulations to these children 
who are on the Congratulations 
Board this week: 
Year 1: Jayden, Ayah & Olivia 
Year 2: Darcy, Noah & Rashaun 
 

Reception Open Day  
The reception open day will be held 
on  

Thursday 6th November at 
9.30am and 5.00pm. 

No booking is required, but we look 
forward to meeting prospective 
parents at the sessions. 
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Nasal Flu Immunisation- Thursday 25th September 2025 
NHS Birmingham Community Healthcare Immunisation team will be 
coming into school on  
Thursday 25th September 2025 
to administer the Nasal Flu vaccination to Reception, Year One, 
Year Two and Giraffe class.  
Please complete the E Consent form on the Portal stating whether 
you do or do not wish your child to have a flu vaccination. 
The E Consent Portal will close 3 days before the planned 
immunisation session.  
If you need help or advice completing the consent form, please 
contact the SAIS team on the phone number  

0121 466 3410 
or via email at  

BCHNT.BirminghamImms@nhs.net 
Thank you. 

Sponsored Walk 
Our annual sponsored walk will take place on Friday 3rd October.   
We are holding this for children across the whole school, in order 
to raise funds for the outdoor environment specifically Forest 
School resources.  
More details and sponsor forms will follow soon. 

Forgotten Items  
Please ensure that your child has all 
the items that they need when they 
arrive for school including book 
bags, lunches, water bottles, coats 
and hats to minimise disruption to 
children and staff during the school 
day. 

Dogs 
Polite reminder  
that dogs/puppies  
are not allowed on  
the school site,  
whether they are walking or being 
carried. The ONLY exception are 
guide dogs. 
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Book Bags/PE Bags 
We have book bags and PE bags 
in stock in school. 
 If you would like to purchase 
one for your child, please make 
the payment via ParentPay and 
your child will receive their new 
bag. 
 

Contact Details  
It is essential that parents/carers inform us whenever home 
addresses, mobile telephone numbers or any other contact details 
change.  We must be able to get in contact with a parent at all 
times.  
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Parent Workshop- How to Support my Child with Big Emotions 
We are offering a parent workshop led by Beacon Behaviour Services on  

Wednesday 1st October 2025 at 2-3pm. 
Please refer to the flyer below for further information.  
If you wish to attend please follow the link below and complete the form, 
this gives us an indicator to how many seats and coffee mugs we may 
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Therapy. Benny was given a warm welcome by all the children. They were so excited to meet him and showed great 
kindness and curiosity. Benny brought lots of smiles, and the children are already looking forward to seeing him 
again soon! 
 
This week in Giraffes class, we’ve had a busy and productive time! In Maths, we’ve been comparing amounts, using 
practical resources and visual aids to help us understand more and less. The children enjoyed exploring number 
comparisons through hands-on activities and games. We also spent time developing our fine motor skills, with a 
range of fun tasks like threading, cutting, and peg work to strengthen hand muscles and improve coordination. It’s 
been fantastic to see the progress everyone is making! 
 
This week in Puffins class, we’ve been excited to introduce some new learning opportunities! We launched 
our Strong Bodies gross motor programme, where the children took part in fun, active sessions designed to build 
strength, balance, and coordination.. We also began exploring pre-writing skills, focusing on activities that support 
pencil control, hand strength, and early mark-making.  
Through play-based tasks like tracing, drawing patterns, and using different tools, the children are building the 
foundations they need for confident writing in the future. 
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Naming clothes 
We already have a number of items in our lost property!  
All of the items in the lost property is un-named. We can return 
all named items that children lose.  
PLEASE NAME YOUR CHILDREN'S UNIFORM AND PE KIT to 
enable us to reunite owners and their property! Thank you! 
 


